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Vito A. Gagliardi, Jr. Quoted Regarding 
Englewood Cliffs' Challenge to the State's 
Elimination of School Choice Assistance

October 10, 2016

By: Vito Gagliardi, Jr.

Porzio principal Vito A. Gagliardi, Jr. was quoted in the NorthJersey.com article, "Englewood Cliffs May Reopen an Old 
Battle," by Matthew McGrath. 

The article is focused on Englewood Cliffs' challenge to the state's decision to eliminate school-choice aid from the district, 
and Englewood Cliffs' review of its send-receive relationship with Englewood. 

Appointed by the Englewood Cliffs school board to advise on the matters, Mr. Gagliardi notes that ending the sending 
relationship with Englewood is not the primary goal. He stated, "I am helping the board assess its options... and maintaining 
its relationship with Englewood is one of those options." 

To read the full article, please click here.
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